
4005 
Communication Between the Board and District Employees   

  
Employees should submit communications or reports regarding the district to 
their immediate supervisor, then the superintendent, and only then to the board.  
They have the same right to communicate with the board about matters of public 
concern as other patrons of the district, but must follow the chain of command 
before communicating about employment-related issues. 
 
When appropriate, the superintendent shall inform employees of official board 
policies, directives, actions and concerns. 
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